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December 20, 1979

U. S. Nuclear Reactor Regulatory Commission
Attention: Mr. R. L. Baer, Chief
Branch No. 2
Division of Project Management
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Baer:

HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NOS. 50-354 AND 50-355
SCHEDULED SUBMITTAL DATE
APPLICATION FOR OPERATING LICENSES

The scheduled submittal date for our Application for Operat-

ing Licenses and Final Safety Analysis Report for Hope Creek

Generating Station, Units No. 1 and 2, is November 1981.

This information is provided in response to a verbal request

made on December 13 by Mr. Harry Rood of your office.

Very truly yours e

d/
by.

R. L. Mittl
General Manager -
Licensing and Environment
Engineering and Construction
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The Energy People
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